
From: Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com
Subject: Closing Local Streets

Date: 4 February 2020 at 7:21 pm
To: judi.jabour@queenslandlabor.org, Trina Massey trina.massey@qld.greens.org.au

Dear Judi & Trina

As we discussed while we rode through New Farm the closing of local streets to through motor traffic opens up the possibility of
new green space. Please find attached a really quick plan I did year ago (& sent to Cr Vicki Howard) of how Gray St (as an
example) could be made into a pocket park.

Donald Campbell
New Farm Representative
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